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HRFE ISSUES ADDRESSED IN THE 9.95 PATCH 
 

 

8837 - Changes are needed in the NH email due to the IHR restructuring, along with a few changes from 
SHRS. 

Phone numbers and emails were changed due to the Illinois Human Resources (IHR) restructuring.  
Systems Human Resources also requested a few verbiage changes.  

 

8842 – Remove the PAPE-JOB from the Doc Type drop down list 

The PAPE-JOB Document Type will no longer appear in the drop down for new transactions after this 
patch is deployed to production.  Users will be able to continue to view these document types on 
open and historical transactions. 

 

8845 – Link to UI New Hire is not correct in NH emails when being sent via NH password reset 

When emails were generated via the New Hire password reset the link to the UI New Hire application 
in the email was not working.  This has been corrected with this patch.  

 


